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The Adrian Board of Education will hold a regular Board meeting on Monday, November 
8, 2021. 

The meeting will be held both electronically and in person. One or more Board members 
will be participating in the Board meeting remotely because of (select all that apply): 

☐ Military duty. 

☒ A medical condition and the meeting will be held on or before December 31, 2021. 

☐ A statewide state of emergency or disaster is declared pursuant to law, charter, or 
local ordinance and the Board member’s in-person attendance at a physical 
meeting would risk the personal health or safety of the Board members or the 
public and the meeting will be held on or before December 31, 2021. 

☐ A local state of emergency or disaster is declared pursuant to law, charter, or local 
ordinance that affects an area in which the Board member resides and the Board 
member’s in-person attendance at a physical meeting would risk the personal 
health or safety of the Board members or the public and the meeting will be held 
on or before December 31, 2021. 

 

Members of the public may contact any Board member in advance of the meeting to 
provide input or ask questions about business that will come before the Board by emailing 
Tamaris Henagan at 2henagan@adrian.k12.mi.us. 

  

Any person with a disability requiring special accommodations to participate in this 
meeting should contact the Superintendent’s office at  517-264-6640.. 
 


